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Mr. Kelleher stressed the importance of Canadian
repairmen being able to service Canadian made machinery and

equipment
. "It is a serious problem because selling the goods

today is only part of it, you have to install it, repair it and
keep it in good working order", Minister Kelleher said

. "I have

expressed my concern to .the U .S . Government and will continue to

push for an early solutlon .
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